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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our final week of the half term has been full of fun and learning. On Tuesday we had our 
Family Workshop for Year 3 and we were so pleased with the 
number of families who were able to attend.  Dan Worsley, a local 
author, kept us all hooked with his story telling about a pirate 
adventure.  We have many more family workshops booked in 
over the year for different year groups with lots of other exciting 
themes so please keep checking our newsletter for these dates 
and more information.  
 
 
On Thursday it was lovely to welcome our Foundation Stage parents into the academy for our ‘Spooky Hallow-Noon’ 
afternoon.  Again, we were so pleased with how many people attended we are looking forward to many more fun 
packed activity sessions over the year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children have made such a great start to this term and I have thoroughly enjoyed being able to invite you all back 
into the academy to share all we are doing so that we can support our children’s learning together. 
 
Have a wonderful half term everyone and we are looking forward to see you on Monday 1st November. 
 
Mrs Boothroyd 
 
 

Relationships          Respect          Resilience          Reflection          Responsibility 

 

Individual Photographs – Reminder!  We have the school photographer in school to take the children’s individual 
photographs on Tuesday 2nd November and Wednesday 3rd November.  These make wonderful gifts for 
friends and family and are a great memory of your child’s time at school.  Unfortunately, this year we will not 
be able to invite siblings who attend other settings into school to have family photographs taken; we know 
how much you have valued this in the past and so thank you for your understanding.  However, brothers and 
sisters in school will have a family photograph taken but they will not have an individual one. 
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Pupil First 
Name 

Class 
Value 

Recognised 
Values Certificate Comment 

Harrison RH Resilience For always trying his best during sounds steps to blend and segment words. 

Arthur 
 

RH Reflection 
For trying his best to listen during carpet time and think about the active 
listing rules. 

Jake 
 

RS Resilience 
Jake has been learning some sounds during Phonics and he now recognises 
some initial sounds.  Well done Jake! 

Edain 
 

RS Resilience For blending sounds to hear the word.  Well done Edain! 

Leo 

 
 

RA Resilience 

Leo has been working hard at home with his pencil grip, letter formation 
and has even been teaching his mum the alphabet chant!  It was great to 
see this on Tapestry!  Well done Leo!  

Class RA 

 
 

RA Resilience 

Mr Fleckney, Mrs Macfarlane and Mrs Wallace are immensely proud of all 
of your Learning Adventures you finished last week! You were all so 
creative and your spooky hats were fantastic!  

Eliza 
 

1H Respect 
Eliza has been a wonderful talking partner all week and is a great listener, 
particularly during PSHE. 

 
Dylan 

 
1H Reflection 

Dylan was a super writer this week and remembered to use capital letters 
at the start of sentences!  

Evie 1S Resilience For trying hard in all she does and always being ready to learn.  

Alice 1S Respect For trying extra hard with her listening skills.  Well done Alice!  

David 
 

1A Responsibility 
David is always a responsible member of the class, doing a fantastic job of 
keeping our classroom tidy. 

Isla 
 

1A Respect 
Isla is always a respectful member of the class, showing she is ready to 
listen to adults and her friends. 

Theo 2H Resilience For being such an enthusiastic learner when making our potion recipes. 

Mila 2H Resilience For trying her best and coming up with some wonderful ideas. 

Everly 2S Resilience For showing resilience with her sewing. 

Ivy 2S Respect For writing a detailed and descriptive letter. 

Jack 
 

2A Respect 
For always respecting those around him and ‘trying his best in all he does’ 
in all areas of learning.  

Rehan 

 
 

2A Resilience 

For working extremely hard to maintain a high level of presentation when 
writing.  Well done, we’re very proud of the effort you’ve been making with 
your handwriting, keep up the good work! 

Dexter  3H Reflection For working hard to reflect and improve his learning. 

Natalia 3H Respect For always demonstrating respect for her classmates. 

Emily 

 
 

3S Responsibility 

For doing a fantastic job as the line monitor as well as being very 
responsible in class.  Emily takes pride in all of her work and sets an 
excellent example of behaviour.  Well done Emily! 

Oliver 

 
 

3S Resilience 

For always trying his very best, even when faced with challenging work.  
Oliver never gives up and shows fantastic resilience.  Keep up the super 
work! 

Madyson 
 

3A Resilience 
Madyson has really worked her brain muscles this week in Maths. She 
found some parts tricky but didn’t give up until she found the answers. 

Tess 
 

3A Relationships 
Tess is always polite, kind and hardworking.  She always completes her 
work and then asks if she can help others in the class. 

Bradley 
 

4H Resilience 
Bradley was really resilient in his music lessons and even managed to play 
with his eyes closed! 

Lucas 
 

4H Reflection 
For taking on board feedback from adults and working hard to be the best 
version of himself.  

Ruby 4S Responsibility For trying hard in all lessons. 

Carter 4S Respect For always being polite. 

Shanelle 
 

4A Resilience 
Very resilient numeracy work.  Not giving up and completing amazing 
subtraction work. 
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Asha 
 

4A Reflection 
Wonderful recount of Anne Frank to explain to the class and assist their 
leaning. 

Mayson 5H Reflection Mayson is aware that positive actions promote positive outcomes. 

Joe 5H Reflection Joe is aware that positive actions promote positive outcomes. 

Mark 

 
 

5S Responsibility 

Mark has been a responsible and thoughtful member of the class, sharing 
his ideas from home and showing great commitment to his school council 
role. 

Henry 
 

5S Reflection 
Henry created a wonderful design of the South Pier at home and shared his 
ideas in great detail with the rest of the class. 

Ashton 

 
 

5A Responsibility 

Ashton has been working really hard and is taking more responsibility for 
his education by participating in music this week and completing his 
science work really well. 

Abigail 

 
 

5A Resilience 

Abigail has shown great resilience by settling straight back into her work 
and always trying her best in every subject.  She also achieved a new red 
belt in her Taekwondo this half term. 

Coby 6H Resilience For working hard in all lessons and taking on new challenges. 

Liam 
 

6H Resilience 
For developing his reading skills and being confident to read out loud in 
class. 

Keira Dale 
 

6S Responsibility 
Keira has been working very hard with the presentation of her learning. 
Your work is looking beautiful - Well done Keira, I am very proud! 

Charlene 

 
 

6S Responsibility 

Charlene has found a new sense of responsibility for her learning. She is 
working super hard and even doing extra work at home! Well done 
Charlene - I am super proud of you!  

Luca 6A Responsibility For being responsible for his own learning in and out of class. 

Niamh 6A Resilience For always trying and never giving up. 

 

Big Wild Walk – Let us know if you take part in the ‘Big Wild Walk’!  We’d love to see some pictures or videos of what 
you find.  You may find some signs of nature or seasonal change! 
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Active Blackpool Sport and Physical Activity Programme – Active Blackpool have some new programmes starting up 
based on their successful summer programme. They provide sport and physical activity session to children and young 
people who have mild to moderate additional needs within the local community.  The Active Lives team will be running 
school holiday camps and a weekend club. 
  
Both provisions are free to children and young people aged 5 – 18 years old who have mild to moderate additional 
needs. Both will take place at Blackpool Sports Centre.  Booking must be made prior and a consent form should be 
complete before the participant can attend.  For further details on how to book a place and to find out in more detail 
exactly what will be going on please contact Leah Wilkinson the Active Lives Co-Ordinator (Cycle & Community).  Her 
email address is as follows leah.wilkinson@blackpool.gov.uk .  Places are limited for these provisions and are filling up 
fast. 
 
October half term - 25th – 29th October 2021 – 8:30am – 5:30pm – full or half day available.   
 
Weekend Club – Alternative Saturdays - Next session is 23rd October 2021 – 11:30am – 4:30pm 

  

 
 

mailto:leah.wilkinson@blackpool.gov.uk
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BFCCT Sports & Football Camp – Sports and Football Camps will be running this October half term from 25th October 
to 29th October.  Please see flyer below for further details.  To book please follow this link: 

 
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/blackpool-fc-courses.html 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/blackpool-fc-courses.html
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Blackpool Park Ranger Forest Camp Holiday Club – Please see leaflet below. 
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At Hawes Side, we love outdoor learning and our children thrive from their outdoor 
experiences.  We have teamed up with Morrisons as part of the their “Good to Grow” 
campaign to help us equip our learning and encourage our children to get outside and learn 
beyond their classroom walls.  If you would like to help us, here are 4 quick easy steps: 
  
 

1. Download the MyMorrisons from any Appstore or Playstore 

2. Sign in or register to the MyMorrisons app 
3. Scan your app every time you checkout in store or online 
4. Click our school to donate 

 

For every £10, we will receive free gardening equipment and outdoor resources.  Thank you! 

 
School Admissions – September 2022 
 

Primary Applications – If your child was born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018, you must apply for 
a Primary School Reception place for September 2022.  (Applications are required for all children with a 4th birthday 
between 1st September 2021 and 31st August 2022).  Closing date for applications – 15th January 2022. 
 

Secondary Applications – If your child is in the final year of primary education (Year 6), you must apply for a Secondary 
School Year 7 place for September 2022.  (Applications are required for all children who are in their final year at a 
primary school).  Closing date for applications – 31st October 2021. 
 

If you live in Blackpool (pay council tax to Blackpool) you need to apply for a school place on-line at: 
www.blackpool.gov.uk/schooladmissions.  
 

Before you complete and submit your application you are advised to read Blackpool Council’s guide for parents at: 
www.blackpool.gov.uk/schooladmissions. 
 

The on-line system offers a quick and secure means of applying for places. Paper applications and information booklets 
are available from schoolaccess@blackpool.gov.uk or telephone 01253 476637. 
 

If you pay your council tax to Wyre or Fylde then you will need to access Lancashire’s on-line application system at 
www.lancashire.gov.uk You can still express preferences for Blackpool schools on Lancashire’s application system. 
 

PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE IT UNTIL THE LAST MINUTE! 

 
 

Diary Dates 
(Correct at time of printing) 

 
 

School re-opens – Monday 1st November 2021 @ 8:50am 
 

School Photographer – Individual Photographs – Tuesday 2nd November and 
Wednesday 3rd November 

 

Open Afternoon for children starting school September 2022 – Saturday 6th November @ 12:00pm-2:00pm 
 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 17th December 2021 
 

Christmas 2021 – School closes on Friday 17th December 2021 @ 2:00pm 
(Whole school) 

 

School re-opens – Wednesday 5th January 2022 @ 8:50am 
 

Open Evening for children starting school September 2022 – Thursday 6th January 2022  
@ 4:00pm-6:00pm 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 11th February 2022 
 

http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/schooladmissions
http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/schooladmissions
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Spring Half Term 2022 – School closes on Friday 11th February 2022 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm)  

(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm) 
 

School re-opens – Monday 21st February 2022 @ 8:50am 
 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 1st April 2022 
 

Easter Break 2022 – School closes on Friday 1st April 2022 @ 2:00pm 
(Whole school) 

 

School re-opens – Tuesday 19th April 2022 @ 8:50am 
 

May Day – Monday 2nd May – School closed all day 
(open as normal Tuesday 3rd May @ 8:50am) 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Thursday 26th May 2022 
 

**Summer Half Term 2022 – School closes on Thursday 26th May 2022** 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm)   

(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm) 
 

School re-opens – Tuesday 7th June 2022 @ 8:50am 
 

Non-Uniform Day – Thursday 21st July 2022 
 

School closes for Summer Holidays – Thursday 21st July 2022 @ 2:00pm 
(Whole school) 

 

**Please note the term dates have been amended to include the additional holiday awarded in recognition of Her 
Majesty the Queen's Platinum Jubilee celebrations** 

 
 
 

 
Hawes Side Academy 

Term Dates – 2022/2023 
 

 School Closes School Opens 

Autumn Terms 2022 starts   Monday 5 September 2022 

Inset Day (Monday 3 October) Friday 30 September 2022 Tuesday 4 October 2022 

Autumn Half Term 2022 Friday 21 October 2022 Monday 31 October 2022 

Christmas 2022 Tuesday 20 December 2022 Thursday 5 January 2023 

Spring Half Term 2023 Friday 10 February 2023 Monday 20 February 2023 

Easter Break 2023 Friday 31 March 2023 Monday 17 April 2023 

May Day 2023 (Monday 1 May) Friday 28 April 2023 Tuesday 2 May 2023 

Summer Half Term 2023 Wednesday 24 May 2023 Monday 5 June 2023 

Summer 2023 Friday 21 July 2023   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


